

Cisco Systems, Inc. 170 West Tasman Drive San Jose, CA 95134-1706

Phone: 408 526-4000 Fax: 408 526-4100 http://www.cisco.com

Dear David,

As we closed the books on the May IEEE 802.3 Interim Meeting in Minneapolis, Cisco had requested a credit for poor internet service on Tuesday May 15th. The source of the problem was found by mid-afternoon, but was avoidable and of fault by the contracted internet host. Since the effect of this error most impacted the members of 802.3, I am pleased to donate this rebate to the IEEE 802.3 working group in order to benefit the members.

Your treasurer, Valerie Maguire, will receive Cisco's donation as a check from the Hilton Minneapolis written to "IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group." The check will be in the amount of \$1000.00 U.S.

On behalf of Cisco, I was happy to be able to assist the group by hosting the recent meeting.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Kochuparambil

Beti-Kalyslil

Cisco Systems, Inc.

170 West Tasman Dr.

San Jose, CA 95134 USA